
   

 

 

 

Pastor, Fr. Pat Click  
Associate Pastor, Fr. Travis Stephens  

 

Parish Hours/Office Info 

Mon.-Fri. 8:00 am-5:00 pm 
(Office Closed Noon-1:00 pm for Lunch) 
Parish Office Number: 317-842-6778 
OFFICE CLOSED WEEKENDS 
Emergency Number (to reach Priests after 
hours): 317-965-6522 
Fax Number: 317-576-1932 
 

Mass Schedule 

Weekend 
Saturday (Vigil) 5:00 pm 

Weekday 
Monday-Friday 6:30 & 8:00 am 
Wednesday 6:30 pm 
Saturday 8:00 am                                                            
Rosary is prayed after all weekend Masses in 
the Adoration Chapel 

Holy Days of Obligation 
Jan. 1 Mary, Mother of God 
Aug. 15 Assumption of Mary 
Nov. 1 All Saints Day 

Dec. 25 Nativity of the Lord 
Watch bulletin for time changes.             
 

Transitions in Living—Grieving Life’s 
Losses— Meets the third Sunday of each 
month at 3:30 p.m. in lower level of the church                                         
Listen-Share-Pray 

 

Reconciliation is available every 
Wednesday at 5:30pm prior to the 6:30pm 
Mass and every Saturday following the 8:00am 
Mass or by appointment. 
 

New Parishioners                      

Our warmest welcome to all who worship with 
our parish family, whether long-time resident 
or new visitor to our parish. If you are interest-
ed in registering at St. Louis de Montfort Cath-
olic Church, you may do so on our website 
(www.sldmfishers.org) or at the parish office. 

May 27, 2018—Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity 

 

 

11441 HAGUE RD — FISHERS, IN 46038                                             

(317)842-6778              www.sldmfishers.org 

Saint Louis-Marie Grignion de Montfort: 1673-1716 

Feast day: April 28 

“To Jesus through Mary” 

Parish Mission Statement 

Love God—Make Disciples—Serve Christ in the World 

 

Parish Vision Statement 

St. Louis de Montfort will be a dynamic witness of the  

Gospel and lead others to embrace the love of God. 
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    Having young children can be such an awakening in faith.  I often hear Gospel passages differently now 

that I’m a father.  Today we hear from the Gospel of Matthew to “Go, therefore, and make disciples of all na-

tions, baptizing them in the name of the Father, and of the Son, and of the Holy spirit, teaching them to ob-

serve all that I have commanded you. And behold, I am with you always until the end of the age.” 

    At first glance, I think about evangelization, or spreading the faith to others.  It’s only after re-reading that 

above scripture that I see “behold, I am with you always.”  That might not seem like a big deal.  For me, that 

reminds me of fatherhood and raising my children. 

    I will frequently ask my kids to do certain tasks.  It might be something simple, like “Go upstairs and get 

socks,” or it might be a bit more complex when I say, “go into the living room and apologize for your actions.”  

But the commonality with the response I get from both those statements, or other requests I make is, “Will 

you come with me?” 

    That’s where Jesus understands our humanity.  In the Gospel passage, he’s making a direct request to the 

eleven disciples, but it’s in that request that he answers the first question a child would ask a parent.  He says, 

“Go… Do as I tell you to do… And YES, I will come with you… I’m never going to leave you.” 

    Are we, as children of God, as confident that He is indeed with us always?  Do we hesitate to share good 

news because we’re searching for the safety of our Father before we speak?  God is no less present in our lives 

than he was in the lives of the 11 disciples gathered in Galilee.  He promises to stay with us, too! 

    So how can we go and make disciples?  Let’s start in our own homes… Faith is formed within the 4 walls of 

our house.  We must pray with our children, with our spouses, with our siblings.  Let’s start in our homes liv-

ing the Gospel message.  If we get scared, or think we’re incapable of living out this commandment given to us 

by Jesus, let’s all focus on the last line in today’s Gospel passage: “Behold, I am with you always, until the end 

of the age.”   

- Dave Neeson, High School Youth Minister  
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Fruitful Harvest/Bishops Appeal Drive 
 

There are only four months left in the 2016 - 2018 Fruitful Harvest/Bishops Appeal 

drive. This biennial drive supports the work of both the universal church 

and the Lafayette diocese. These funds go a long way in helping us and others 

grow and nurture our Catholic faith. 
 

If you pledged and still have an outstanding balance you should be receiving remind-

ers from the diocese. If those reminders haven’t come or are incorrect, 

please contact Scott Bernhardt* so we can correct their records. 
 

For each Fruitful Harvest campaign our parish is given a goal that we are expected to 

reach through donations. This past campaign we came up short of goal and this short-

age will need to come out of our operating fund. Many parishioners have made a 

donation or pledge and we can’t thank you enough.  
 

We are still more than $35,000 short. If you haven’t made a gift yet to Fruitful 

Harvest, we ask you to consider a donation now. The campaign runs until August 

2018. If you’re able to make an additional gift this year, we’d also appreci-

ate that. All donations can be placed in the weekly offertory basket in an envelope 

marked Fruitful Harvest or dropped off at the parish office or submitted electronically . 
 

Some of your support of Fruitful Harvest goes towards: 

• Building the endowment for retired priests. 

• Providing funds for seminary students. 

• Providing resources such as literature and curriculum for the religious education 

for all,  especially our youth (for both our religious education classes and parish 

school). 

• Supporting Pope Francis with the universal church’s outreach and missions around 

the world. 
 

Your support of Fruitful Harvest is important to our faith as Catholics. 

Again, thank you. 
 

*If you have any questions about Fruitful Harvest, please contact Scott Bernhardt at                       

sbernhardt@sldmfishers.org or 317-842-6778 x294 or Fr. Pat or Fr. Travis. 

mailto:sbernhardt@sldmfishers.org
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Saturday, May 26, 2018 

5:00 pm  †  Terrence Vansuch,                                                         

  requested by David & Robin Domanich 

Sunday, May 27, 2018                                                              

7:30 am     †   Frank J. Bienas,                                                    

  requested by Deborah Daily  

9:00 am    †  Michael Power, requested by Mary Sanders 

11:30 am   †  Robert & Joan Scheidler,                                            

  requested by the Wheeler Family 

5:00 pm        For the People of the Parish  

Monday, May 28, 2018                                                                                              

9:00 am      Nicholas & Jordan Podlaski and Family,                      

  requested by Caitilin Landrigan 

Tuesday, May 29, 2018                                                        

6:30 am     Special Intention, requested by Vivien Mohr     
8:00 am  † Peter Kraft, requested by the Fred Kraft Family                                                            

Wednesday, May 30, 2018                                                       

6:30 am  †  David R. Stephens,                                                  

  requested by the Thieme Family  

8:00 am      Mrs. Janak & Family and Mrs. Spencer &  

  Family, requested by SLDM School Staff 

6:30 pm  †  Claudette Heinlein,                                                              

  requested by Jim & Terry Coffey 

Thursday, May 31, 2018                                                                                                               

6:30 am  † Deceased Members of the Wheeler Family, 

  requested by Walter & Joan Guilford  

8:00 am    Mary Cate & Charlie Babbs,                                           

  requested by Caitilin Landrigan 

Friday, June 1, 2018                                                                      

6:30 am      Special Intention, requested by Vivien Mohr  

8:00 am   †  Kathleen Wicks,                                                       

  requested by CRHP Team #26    

Saturday, June 2, 2018                                                              

8:00 am   †  Dr. Kevin Rogers,                                                              

  requested by SLDM Lacrosse Program 

5:00 pm  †  Mary Berling,                                                         

  requested by the Mulligan Family 

Sunday, June 3, 2018                                                              

7:30 am     †   Marion Arbuckle,                                                    

  requested by Kathleen Goudreau  

9:00 am    †  Thomas Clarke,                                                            

  requested by Scott & Anne Griffin & Family 

11:30 am   †  Dorothy Bender,                                                       

  requested by Jim & Terry Coffey 

5:00 pm        For the People of the Parish  

Mass Intentions are available. Stipend is $10.                            

Please see the receptionist in the parish office. 

PRAYER 

Readings for the Week of                             

May 27, 2018 

Sunday: Dt 4:32-34, 39-40/Ps 33:4-5, 6, 9, 18-19, 20, 22/

Rom 8:14-17/Mt 28:16-20 

Monday: 1 Pt 1:3-9/Ps 111:1-2, 5-6, 9 and 10c/Mk 10:17-27 

Tuesday: 1 Pt 1:10-16/Ps 98:1, 2-3ab, 3cd-4/Mk 10:28-31 

Wednesday: 1 Pt 1:18-25/Ps 147:12-15, 19-20/Mk 10:32-45 

Thursday: Zep 3:14-18/Is 12:2-6/Lk 1:39-56 

Friday: 1 Pt 4:7-13/Ps 96:10, 11-12, 13/Mk 11:11-26 

Saturday: Jude 17, 20b-25/Ps 63:2, 3-4, 5-6/Mk 11:27-33 

Next Sunday: Ex 24:3-8/Ps 116:12-13, 15-16, 17-18/                

Heb 9:11-15/Mk 14:12-16, 22-26  

Adoration Chapel:      

We currently have several hours 

that do not have a committed ador-

er. These hours are currently gra-

ciously being covered by our won-

derful subs.  

Please consider becoming a regular 

adorer or a sub. Please contact  Jeri-

lyn at jikunkel@yahoo.com or 317-

997-2411 for more information. 

Jesus is waiting…                                                                           

Hours needing adorers:                                                              

Sunday 

2-3 AM  

3-4 AM                                                

8-9 AM (3rd week) 
 

 Monday 

1-2 AM (1,3,5 weeks) 

2-3 AM  

3-4 AM 

Noon-1PM 

3-4 PM                                      

Wednesday 

2-3 PM 
 

Thursday 

2-3 AM 
 

Friday 

4-5 PM                                                  

6-7 PM (every other week) 
 

Saturday 

2-3PM                                                 

5-6 PM 

Prayer Requests: Submit your prayer via 

email and feel the power and presence of God in the com-

munity. Prayer content is monitored. To submit a pray-

er, email SLDMPrayer@yahoogroups.com. To join the 

group,  SLDMPrayer-subscribe@yahoogroups.com.  

Please Pray for the Repose of the Souls of:  

David R. Stephens 
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Financial Update 

                                                         05/20/18    Fiscal YTD 

Weekly parishioner envelopes          $  20,614   $    1,041,493 

Online Donations                                $  17,440    $       673,876 

Visitor envelopes & loose cash         $    2,343    $       110,905 

Total collected (before parish tithe) $40,397    $    1,826,274 

                              $(1,720,000)          

                                $       106,274 

Cardinal 50/50 Club                                                             
There was no winner for the week of May 20th. 

The number drawn was 359. 
The rollover jackpot is now $20,710.                                                                        

All registered parishioners may enter the weekly               
drawing by putting $5.00 in the Cardinal 50/50                

envelope from your bi-monthly packet or the Cardinal 
50/50 envelopes found in the Narthex.                                               
All proceeds from the 50/50 go to our                                        

parish school fund.  

Service 

Stewardship: Time, Talent & 

Treasure 

Time... Stewardship Reflection 
St. Paul reminds us today that all of our gifts have their 
source in the Holy Spirit and that those gifts are given “for 
the common good.” What gifts are mine to share? 
 

Total Mass Attendance                                           
For the weekend of May 20, 2018.……...……………......2,044 
 

Talent... Stewardship Ministries 
We’d like to thank the members of the Coffee & Donut 
ministry who provide fellowship opportunities to our par-
ish after the 7:30/9:00am Masses on Sunday. By volun-
teering three and half hours of their time 4 or 5 times a 
year, this ministry provides many parishioners the time to 
be with their families and others. Coffee & Donuts minis-
try is in need of a few more volunteer to help. Also a lead-
er who can put together a schedule twice a year. If you’re 
interested in finding out about how you could serve, 
please contact Scott at sbernhardt@sldmfishers.org or 317
-842-6778 x. 294. 

Treasure... Saint Louis de Montfort Tithe                       
(10% of weekly basket collections)                                                              
This Month’s Tithe: Brazil Mission, Feeding Noblesville Sen-
iors, HSE Summer Lunch Program, Sally Burton Food Pantry 

Last Month, Each Recipient Received  $           4,483.00 
Current Fiscal Year Total For All Tithes  $       171,408.00 

Fund Donations 

Donations to the SLDM Educational Foundation  
Endowment Fund can be mailed to: SLDM Accounting • 
P.O. Box 30 • Fishers, IN 46038. Make your check  
payable to: St. Louis de Montfort Educational Foundation, 
Inc. Please contact our office if you have any questions at                
317-842-6778.   
Please remember the School Annual Fund in your year-end 
giving! Our goal is $150,000 to meet the most critical needs 
of our school. You may contact Maggie Fox 
(mfox@sldmfishers.org) with any questions. 

Volunteers don’t 

necessarily have 

the time. They just 

have the heart! 

St. Vincent de Paul, Noblesville is in 
need of volunteers. 

Do you have 2, 3, or 4 hours a week to 
share with us? 

The needs of our Hamilton County 
neighbors have increased significantly. 

In order to serve them more efficiently, we need you! 

• We need adult volunteers to serve as escorts through 
the food pantry, especially on Saturdays from 8:45 a.m. 
to 12:15 p.m. 

• We need organizers to help with sorting, cleaning and 
pricing donations. 

• We need cashiers in our Thrift Store. 
• We need strong arms and legs to help move furniture 

donations. 
• We need YOU and whatever skills you have to share! 

Please go to our website, www.svdpnoblesville.org, and 
complete our volunteer application. 

You will be contacted within forty-eight hours. 
We’re looking forward to serving with you! 

Stephen Ministers               

are here to assist in healing us and to help us stay focused 
on the love and compassion of Jesus Christ during changes 
in our lives. Stephen Ministers receive a year of specialized 
training to listen in confidentiality and pray.   Ministers are 
now available for placement. Please contact Jeff Oelker (for 
men) or Mary Lou Fischer (for women) through the parish 
office Monday-Friday, 8 a.m.-5 p.m. at 317-842-
6778. Praying for your strength to call. 

One of the great ministries that 

we have here at SLDM is providing 

meals to families with new babies.   

We have had an influx of new babies at our parish and                   
we are in need of some more people to help provide                   
meals or gift cards to these families.  If you are interested in 
helping, please send an email to Beth Craig 
at bcraig@sldmfishers.org to be added to the list!  Thank 
you, in advance, for your generosity! 

Sally Burton Food 

Pantry Opportunity 

Our Sally Burton Food Pantry is looking for help on 
Saturday mornings (hours are 10:00am to 11:30am). 
You can be scheduled for a once a month rotation, or 
sign-up to be listed as a “as needed fill-in.” All High 
School age and above are welcomed and needed (High 
School age youth working on service hours should 
plan on working summer months also, as our pantry is 
open year round and service to those in need is not 
just a 10 month opportunity). To find out more or get 
scheduled, please contact Scott Bernhardt 
at sbernhardt@sldmfishers.org. And to all those cur-
rently helping, thank you. 
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Catechists Needed for Children’s Liturgy of the Word                                                                         

We are in need of more Catechist volunteers to lead the children in Children’s Liturgy of the Word during the 9AM, 

11:30AM, and 5PM Sunday Masses.  Thank you to those currently signed up to serve one Mass per month:                                            

Linda Lo, Melissa Fait, Kathleen Michael, Bob Courtney, and Susan Guindon! Please email your name and Mass date/time 

desired to Mlfischer@sldmfishers.org. Include your phone number. You will be called and your assignment will be con-

firmed by email.  A continued thanks to our Jr. High and High School youth who currently volunteer. 

Adult Faith Formation 

Through the waters of Baptism,                                     
please  welcome to our faith community: 

RCIA – Becoming Catholic 

Are you or someone you know 

interested in learning more about 

the Catholic faith and possibly 

becoming Catholic? The process 

through which we do this is 

called the Rite of Christian Initia-

tion of Adults (RCIA). Summer 

Inquiry sessions are being offered 

now! Inquiry is an informal, no 

commitment time to learn a bit about the Catholic faith 

and to ask any questions you might have about Catholi-

cism or the RCIA process. Summer sessions will meet on 

the following Tuesdays, 6:30-7:30PM in the Merton Room 

(lower level of the church): June 19, July 17, August 14. 

Please contact Sandy Schrader 

at sschrader@sldmfishers.org if you are interested in 

learning more about RCIA. 

Economy affects marriages!  

It takes much effort just to 

make ends meet in our 

world today.  Do you wish 

you could talk about some-

thing besides all the stresses 

in your life?  A Worldwide 

Marriage Encounter Week-

end gives you the time and tools to revitalize romance, 

deepen communication and nourish the spirituality in 

your Sacrament.  Marriage Encounter Weekends in 2018 

will be at Our Lady of Fatima Retreat House, Indianapolis, 

from 19-21 October, and at Mount Saint Francis Centre for 

Spirituality, New Albany, from 17-19 August. Visit 

www.wwme.org for further information. 

Vacation Bible School "Shipwrecked" will 

be taking place this summer at SLDM  

from June 18-22, 2018.                                         

Vacation Bible School registration closes June 8.                   

Don't delay, sign up today!  You can register your 

child at www.sldmfishers.org/vbs  Contact Beth 

Craig for more information 

at bcraig@sldmfishers.org 

Children & Family Ministries 

Ruth Virginia Huselton 
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St. Anne’s Guild 

(Membership is open to mature 

adults, parishioners and friends.) 

The Guild will hold its monthly                        

meeting June 1, 2018.                                     

A "bring-a-dish" luncheon will be held right after 

the 11:00AM Mass.  Please bring for "show and tell" 

old family photos and any antique kitchen items; 

from parents or grandparents-maybe something you 

have had for many years. 

Questions?                                                                          

Contact Kathleen Goudreau—317-578-1957. 

DID YOU KNOW THAT SLDM 

CYO SPORTS ARE FOR ALL  

PARISHIONERS? YOU DO NOT 

HAVE To ATTEND SCHOOL AT 

SLDM TO PARTICIPATE! 

SPORTSLEADER VIRTUE OF THE WEEK 
Adaptable – The strength to adjust to new conditions, new 
circumstances, a different venue 
REGISTRATION FOR 2018-2019 CYO SPORTS 
Registration is now open for 2018-2019 CYO sports, as well 
as Fall SLDM Mini Cardinal sports.  Please go to 
www.sldmfishers.org and Athlete Registration to register, 
and also to print off a list of all 2018-2019 sports, important 
dates and fees.  PLEASE NOTE:  WE HAVE SWITCHED TO 
A 2-TIER REGISTRATION FEE SYSTEM, DEPENDING 
ON THE DATE YOU REGISTER.  REGISTER EARLY TO 
SAVE!  Thanks and Go Cardinals! 
SLDM CROSS COUNTRY SUMMER FUN RUNS  
SLDM cross country summer fun runs will be starting 
soon!  Watch the bulletin for times and locations and please 
e-mail cross country coach, Gilliane Mossing 
(gmossing@gmail.com), if you’d like to be added to the e-
mail list.  Fun runs are a great way to try out the sport and 
to keep in shape for other sports.  Kids and families are wel-
come! 

A Ministry for High School Students                                                                     

Follow us on Instagram @SLDMHSYM                                                                                             

Anyone high school age is welcome to attend our meetings! 

• Summer High School Youth Group meetings:                                                                                   

June 3rd - SLDM Youth Ministry Center - 6-7:30pm                                                                              

June 24th - AT St. John Vianney (with Holy Spirit Geist) from 6-8pm... Playing 

games, cookout, and fun with 2 other youth ministry programs.                                                   

July 1st - SLDM Youth Ministry Center - 6-7:30pm                                                                          

July 22nd - SLDM Youth Ministry Center - 6-7:30pm 

If you have a student in grades 6-8, we encourage them to sign up for our                             

small group-based, junior high youth ministry.                   

Registration and calendars can be found at www.sldmfishers.org/junior-high                                                                                                 

Please contact Reid Leazier at rleazier@sldmfishers.org with any questions!  

You can also follow us this year @sldmjhym (Instagram, Twitter and Remind) 

• June 4th: Holiday World Trip Register Here: https://ologn.org/meinrad 

• July 18th: Just Serve Summer Mission (1 day local mission experience)  

Youth Ministry 

Registration for 2018-2019 Confirmation is now open to all 10th graders. 

Please visit https://sldmfishers.org/confirmation-1 to register today. 

If you have any questions, please contact Dave Neeson at dneeson@sldmfishers.org 

HOSPITALITY 
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Did you know our parish subscribed to FORMED so our 

parishioners can benefit from the teachings of the Catholic 

Church with access to various books, CD’s and movies, etc 

for FREE! Go to: www.FORMED.org and enter the parish 

code QDFJ6B. Enjoy! 

Hospitality 

40th                          

Anniversary 

Marian                

Consecration 

Parish Mission 

This spring approximately 
75 people made, the beauti-
ful consecration to the Sa-
cred Heart of Jesus through 
the Immaculate Heart of 
Mary. See quote from one 
of the participants be-
low. The related inspiring 
talks by Fr. Michael Gaitely 
are available throughout 
the year on the Formed 
website or app. Our parish 
code is QDFJ6B.  

If you have made the consecration and are interested in the 
possibility of leading a small group this summer, please 
contact Rosie Zatkulak at 317-294-5553 or rzatku-
lak@sbcglobal.net. 
Watch for more opportunities to participate in a small 
group study this fall. 
“33 Days to Morning Glory was the answer to the improved 
prayer life I was looking for, and it was much more! I 
learned the role God created for Mary in our lives, and I 
learned why St. Louis de Montfort, St. Maximilian Kolbe, 
St. Teresa of Calcutta, and St. John Paul II were so on fire 
with Mary in their lives. For me, Mary’s purpose in our lives 
added another mystery to our faith that I don’t fully under-
stand, but I’m choosing to embrace. 33 Days to Morning 
Glory is a book I’m so glad I read, and it’s worth reading 
again and again.” - Gayle Coomes 

First Saturday Rosary Rally                                                                                                  

Join parishioners from Saint Louis de Montfort, St John Vianney                    

and Holy Spirit at Geist to fulfill Our Lady of Fatima’s request to pray 

the rosary for peace.                                                                                                        

When: First Saturday of each month at Noon                                                                         

Where: Central Green in Downtown Fishers. Municipal Entrance in 

between LouVino and Brixx Wood Fired Pizza.                                                         

All are welcome to this peaceful prayer service. 

St. Louis de Montfort and Meijer 

Partner to Provide Hunger Relief 

Through Simply Give Food Pantry 

Donation Program 

People in our community continue to struggle every day 

to pay their bills and put food on their tables. Some are 

even forced to choose between the two, a heartbreaking 

decision that no one should have to make. We’re 

pleased to announce that our Sally Burton Food Pan-

try has joined forces with the Meijer Simply Give hun-

ger relief program this spring to help fill that void for 

our local families by encouraging customers to pur-

chase $10 Simply Give donation cards, which are then 

converted into Meijer food-only gift cards and given to 

our food pantry. 

Sally Burton Food Pantry will benefit from donation 

cards purchased at the Meijer store at 96th St and I-69 

Only now through June 17. Cards are located in the 

Narthex and parish office.  

I want to encourage you to help us fulfill our mission of 

helping feed the hungry by purchasing a food donation 

card during your next shopping trip. Tell your friends, 

relatives, neighbors and co-workers because every dol-

lar makes a difference. 

And when we give, Meijer gives. For the seventh con-

secutive year, Meijer will contribute at least $1 million 

to the 2018 Simply Give program.  

We are very excited about this opportunity to serve 

the hungry. 
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Hospitality 

Sunday, May 27 

Monday, May 28 

7:00 p.m. Women’s CRHP   

7:00 p.m. Knights of Columbus            Craig Willy Hall  

Tuesday, May 29 

7:30 p.m. CRHP Meeting Team 34            Fr. Eder Rm. 

Wednesday, May 30 

11:30 a.m. Reader’s Theater          All Saints Rm. 

Thursday, May 31 

7:00 p.m. Young Adult Ministry          All Saints Rm. 

Friday, June 1 

11:00 a.m. St. Anne’s Guild                      Main Sanctuary   

Saturday, June 2 

1:30 p.m. Jesus & Mary Prayer Group         St. Ignatius  

www.sldmfishers.org 

David Southern & Mackenzie Reckley (Teagan) 

Olga Ruvalcaba (Cathalina, Thiago) 

Welcome!                                                                   

Please welcome the following to our faith community: 

Please “Like” us at our OFFICIAL                    

Facebook page (St. Louis de Montfort 

Catholic Community), and invite your 

friends to join! 

SLDM Parish Newsletter 

If you are not receiving the Parish Monthly Newsletter, then 

you are missing out on awesome Parish and school news! 

To add or update your email address for the newsletter dis-

tribution list contact: Mcrowley@sldmfishers.org 

PTO Fundraiser 

The school PTO is doing a fundraiser through Musselman's 

this Spring and Summer.  If you are planning to purchase 

mulch or any other bulk materials through Musselman's 

this Spring all you have to do is give them the code 

STDMCS at the time you place your order and 10% of your 

order will go back to the school.  The fundraiser is running 

through the end of July. 

Guerin Catholic 

High School News 

CAMP PURPLE—Join us at our sum-

mer camp program for grades K-8! 

Camp descriptions, fees and registration  for 

our summer athletic and enrichment camps for 

students in grades K-8 (2018-19 school year) are available 

at GuerinCatholic.org.     

Camp Purple registrations received by May 

31st receive a T-shirt!   

High School Placement Test (HSPT) Summer Prep 

Course—June 11 - 15 or July 16 - 20 

Morning or afternoon sessions 

Register at GuerinCatholic.org 

Attention Military and Law 

Enforcement Personnel: 

We are asking for parishioners who are military or law en-

forcement personnel (current or former) to please contact 

parish council member Chad Melloh at 317-468-8753 or 

roscofivo@yahoo. regarding parish security. 

Knights News  

Knights of Columbus 6923 
Rosary after all weekend Masses… The 

Knights of Columbus lead the Rosary after 

all weekend Masses in the Adoration Chap-

el.  Join us as we pray for our country and 

parish. 

OPENINGS IN ST. LOUIS DE MONTFORT 

Catholic School’s                                               

PRE-K1 (2-DAY) PROGRAM 

Our Pre-K Program is for children who are 4 by August 

1st of the school year.  This Tuesday and Thursday program 

starts at 9:00am and concludes at 3:10pm.  Cost for the 

school year, August 9, 2018 – May 21, 2019 is 

$2,100.  Students experience in class curriculum as well as 

additional activities physical education and music.                                    

An optional hot lunch program is available.  An afternoon 

rest period is offered to the students along with a                   

free choice period.  Contact Jennifer Podlogar 

at jpodlogar@sldmfishers.org with questions.  

Pack the Cruiser 

Sponsored by Fishers Police Department  

Benefitting the Fishers Youth Assistance Summer 

Meals Program  

Saturday, June 2, 10 AM - 2 PM 

At all area Fishers Kroger locations  

Help provide summer meals for students in need by 

donating requested food items or Kroger gift cards. 
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Parish Information 10 

SLDM School 
Office Hours Monday-Friday 7:30 am-3:30 pm 
Phone…………………………………………………..(317) 842-1125 
Fax……………………………………………..(317) 842-1126 
Principal 
Scott Stewart……………………………………………………ext. 301 
Email…………………………………….sstewart@sldmfishers.org 
Secretary 
Erika Rowe/Heidi Clarke………………………………….ext. 300 
Email…………………………………..secretary@sldmfishers.org 
Administrative Assistant 
Jennifer Podlogar…………………………………………….ext. 391 
Email…………………………………..jpodlogar@sldmfishers.org  
Director of Development and Marketing 
Maggie Fox……………………………………………………..ext. 244 
Email………………………………………..mfox@sldmfishers.org                                             

Reconciliation 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is available every Wednes-
day at 5:30pm prior to the 6:30pm Mass and every Saturday 
following the 8:00am Mass or by appointment. 

Anointing of the Sick 

To arrange for anointing, call the parish office. 

Holy Communion 

If you or another parishioner is sick and/or homebound 
and would like to receive the Eucharist, please contact Fr. 
Travis Stephens at tstephens@sldmfishers.org. 
Baptism for Infants and Children 

Parents of children who need Baptism or children who are 
past grade 2 preparation and not yet in jr. high school, 
and need the sacraments of Reconciliation and Eucharist, 
please contact the parish office at 317-842-6778. Please 
note that Baptisms are offered on the second and fourth 
Sundays at 1 p.m. 

Weddings 

Funerals 

Please call the priest or church office prior to making                  
any funeral arrangements with a funeral director. This           
ensures that a priest and the church will be available.           
To preplan a funeral prayer service and/or Mass,                   
please contact the parish office at 842-6778.                                               

RCIA 
Sessions are Tuesdays from 7-8:30PM in the Merton Room. 
Contact Sandy Schrader at sschrader@sldmfishers.org if you 
are interested in learning more about the Catholic faith. 

Sacramental Preparation—If you 
have any teens from the ages of 12-17 in need of Sacra-
mental Prep please contact Reid Leazier - Coordinator of 
Youth Ministry: rleazier@sldmfishers.org. This would 
include Baptism,    Reconciliation, First Communion, and 
Confirmation. 

Parish Facilities Usage 

•  

•  All events must be requested in writing. Forms are availa-
ble in the parish office. 
•  

•  All adults participating in events with youth under 18 yrs. 
of age must have completed the Safe and Sacred Certification. 

Bulletin Announcements: Any bulletin 
announcements are to be sent for approval to your par-
ticular staff representative. Please do not send an-
nouncements directly to Amanda Kizer. If you aren ’t 
sure who your staff representative is, send the an-
nouncement to Jeff Oelker at joelker@sldmfishers.org.  
Bulletin announcements will typically run for two weeks.                                                                    

Parish Staff 
Pastor, Fr. Pat Click  
Associate Pastor 
Fr. Travis Stephens………………………………………………..ext. 242 
Email ............................................ tstephens@sldmfishers.org 

……………………………………………………………...ext. 233 
Email... ..............................................joelker@sldmfishers.org 

Mary Lou Fischer ........................................................ ext. 227 
Email ............................................ mlfischer@sldmfishers.org 
Coordinator of Outreach & Stewardship 
Scott Bernhardt ........................................................... ext. 294 
Email ......................................... sbernhardt@sldmfishers.org 
Mardi de Montfort Office 
Carole Thor ........................................................................................... ext. 213 
Email .................................................. mardi@sldmfishers.org                          
Coordinator of Liturgical Music Ministries                       
Terri Delaney……………………………………………………...ext. 234 
Email……………………………….………tdelaney@sldmfishers.org  
Communications Coordinator 
Amanda Kizer ....................................................(765)617-2143 
Email…………………………………………..akizer@sldmfishers.org 
Coordinator of Young Adults and Youth Ministry 
Reid Leazier………………………………………………………..ext. 232 
Email……………………………………………rleazier@sldmfishers.org                                                                    
Coordinator of Children’s Religious Education 
Beth Craig………………………………………………………....ext. 215 
Email….…………………………………...……bcraig@sldmfishers.org   
High School Youth Minister 
Dave Neeson…………..……...…………………………………..ext. 310 
Email……………………………………….dneeson@sldmfishers.org 
Youth Ministry Administrative Assistant 
Matt Pifer…………..……...……………………………….……..ext. 238 
Email……………………………………...…mpifer@sldmfishers.org 
Parish Receptionist 
Email ........................................ receptionist@sldmfishers.org 
Accounting Manager 
Bob Stephanak ............................................................. ext. 241 
Email ......................................... bstephanak@sldmfishers.org 
Office Phone…………………..….317-842-6778 
Fax Number………….…………….317-576-1932 

Crisis Pregnancy—Free Ultra-

sound/Post Abortion Counseling: 

Pregnant? Need help? Hurt by abortion? Call the Gabriel 
Project toll-free at 1-877-734-2444 confidentially, anytime, 
day or night. 

Hearing assistance equipment available in the 
Sacristy upon request. 

Parish Council—

parishcouncil@sldmfishers.org 

Jamie Anderson……………………………………………..….317-498-4855 
Patrick Clarke…………………………………………....317-339-1170 
Chris Harper…………………………………………..…618-713-6869 
Louie Jorczak……………………………………………..317-554-9791 
Jennifer King…………………………………………….317-383-6330 
Eugene Kroeff………………………………………..…..317-575-8956 
Alan Lessard…………………………………………..….317-436-7331 
Mark Mader……………………………………………...765-969-2651 
Jerry McConnell…………………………………….….765-702-9088 
Chad Melloh……………………………………...……...317-468-8753 
John Petrie…………………………………………….…..317-292-1171 
Steve Schwegman……………………………………………….317-578-0957 


